
Physical and legal persons can submit an application about the unethical conduct 

of the employees of the State Migration Service through the official website of the 

Service (www.migration.gov.az) electronically on the "Write a letter" sub-section of 

the "Contacts" section, and also by contacting the Call Center (+994(12)-919). 

 

http://www.migration.gov.az/

